
UNAPPROVED 

 

SELECTBOARD MINUTES       September 2, 2009  

 

This meeting was called to order at 11:00am at the Dummerston Town Offices in Dummerston, 

Vermont. 

 

Members Present:  Vice Chair Tom Bodett, Greg Brown, Wayne Emery and Zeke Goodband 

 

Also Present:  Lee Chamberlin, Matt Mann from Windham Regional Commission & Chris Garofolo 

from Brattleboro Reformer 

 

The Board agreed that any engineering costs are to be paid out of the West River Crossings Fund and 

not included in the grant, depending on the cost of the project. 

 

Matt will check to see what type of material may be used for the wing walls. 

 

Tom will contact Fay, Spofford & Thorndike and Stevens & Associates to request an estimate for 

engineering studies. 

 

Tom will compile a list of what is needed for this grant for the September 9
th

 Selectboard meeting. 

 

With no other business to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 11:55am. 

 

 

_______________________________ 

Approved 

 

 

_______________________________   

Tom Bodett, Vice-Chair 

 

 

_______________________________   

Wayne Emery, Clerk 

 

 

Submitted by:  Wayne Emery, Clerk 


